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To Whom It May Concern:

I fully support the C & H Hog Farm to continue their business in the professional
manner that they have historically been doing. It behooves us as a nation to
encourage farmers who are feeding us and protecting the environment to the best
of their ability at the same time. We need these American farmers as opposed to
buying food from other countries who do not have any ethics about how food is
produced. Keep the USA strong.
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